
Eureka Township 
Board Meeting 
November 10, 1980 

 
The regular board meeting of November was called to order by Chairman. 
 
All present. 

 
Minutes of the October meeting approved as read.  Also treasurers report.  
 
Bills were presented.  Johnson made a motion to pay Rother’s maintenance bill out of 

revenue sharing, seconded by Sauber.  Passed 5-0. 
Sauber made a motion to pay Dakota County Tribune bill and election judge out of the 
general fund, carried 5-0. 
Johnson made a motion, seconded by Sauber to pay Rother Construction $1,000.00 out of 

the general fund for part payment on construction of 225th St. road.  Passed 5-0. 
 
 Mike Grossman appeared to ask for a permit to build a pole barn.  Kadlec’s motion 
seconded by Johnson, passed 5-0. 

 
John Sauber’s request for a pole barn permit passed on a motion by Johnson, seconded by 
Kadlec. 
 

Smith reported no progress on the damage on 247th St. 
 
There still is no proof of building permits on some building in Eureka Estates.  This will 
be checked by Chairman. 

 
John Forrest of the Dakota County planners was present and discussed the comprehensive 
plan.  He talked about the ordinance on hazardous wastes and he said see no use to 
change then the way it is written, so no action. 

 
Mr. Forrest also showed a map of D.N.R. proposed for Eureka Township which showed 
wetlands as public lands. 
 

Johnson made a motion that any plot of Quanbeck’s property on Chub Lake be denied, 
seconded by Sauber, passed 5-0. 
 
Township Insurance was talked over and Smith was to check with local Insurance 

brokers and report back at December meeting.  The board went on record as to not allow 
any building on abandoned railroad property. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:35. 

 
 


